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Happy Birthday! 

 Doug Boler 

 Mark Erickson 

 Torey Fountain 

 Armond Harvey 

 Josh Hill 

 Carmen Huckleby 

 Ed Stewart 

 Brandon Stork 

 Don Taylor 

 Amy Thompson 

 Joe Watrous 

 Dan Westerdahl 

Congratulations to 
Zach Mobley on being        

selected for the          
Metrologist-Database 
and Instrumentation   
specialist position! 

Jerod Martin began his career at the Jackson County Utility Authority in January of 

2011. He started as a Class D water operator for the entire water system west of the 

Pascagoula River. In  July 2013, Jerod was offered a fantastic opportunity in the    

Advanced  Water Operator Apprenticeship Program, which allowed him to attend the 

University of South Alabama Engineering Program. In May 2018, he completed the 

program and graduated with a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering. To ice the 

cake, he passed his Fundamentals of Engineering exam on his first attempt in the   

middle of studying for Final Exams. He will begin working closely with the               

Engineering Department while continuing to play a major role in the Water              

Department. Jerod, this is truly a major accomplishment that will prove beneficial for 

the rest of your life. Your hard work and dedication paid off. Congratulations! You 

have earned it! 

As mentioned previously in the month of April, Pump Station 26 has been under   

rehabilitation and was recently just completed. Our crews set up the bypass pumping 

and installed new valves at the station, plus other miscellaneous items. So, thank you 

to all of our employees who assisted in this rehab and for the long hours that you put 

in to accomplish this task. The Pump Station now looks pristine and your work is 

greatly appreciated. Below are some  pictures of the completed project renovations:  


